
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 

Tuesday, August 31, 2021 4:29 PM 
'LINDA ROSE' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/31/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09980-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, LINDA ROSE, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210015-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: BROOKLYNROSE333=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <BROOKLYNROSE333=gmai1.com@mg.gospringboard.io> 
On Behalf Of LINDA ROSE 

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 20214:08 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

GOOD AFTERNOON: THE RATES THAT WE ARE CHARGED SHOULD INCLUDE 
REDUCTIONS FOR SOLAR ENERGY THAT IS PRODUCED BY THE SUN. FPL HAS 
ALREADY RECEIVED THEIR BENEFIT OF FREE ENERGY ONCE THE EQUIPMENT 
IS PAID FOR. IF YOUR COSTS GO DOWN, SO SHOULD OURS. LIVING ON SOCIAL 
SECURITY IS ALMOST IMPOSSIBLE IF EVERYONE THINKS THEY SHOULD 
MAKE MORE PROFITS .. . GREED MUST STOP! 
THANK YOU, 
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LINDA ROSE 
162 WATERFORD G 
DELRAY BEACH FL 33446 
 
Thank you, 
 
LINDA ROSE 
162 Waterford G 
Delray Beach FL, 33446-1526  

 

 




